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Dear Students,

As we approach the beginning of the academic year 2025–2026, we would like to remind you
that semester registration for II year and onwards students will begin on July 14, 2025. Please
report to your Program Coordinator on the due date. Your physical presence on campus and
clearance of all pending dues are mandatory for completing the registration process.

Please note that any delay in registration beyond July 14, 2025, will attract a fine of ₹500 per
day, as per university policy.

Additionally, pre-registration is a compulsory prerequisite for semester registration. Students
who have not yet completed pre-registration are advised to do so before the registration date
to avoid any inconvenience.

Classes will also commence from July 14, 2025, and students who have not completed
semester registration will be marked absent until the process is completed.

As per university regulations, a minimum of 75% attendance is required to be eligible for
Continuous Assessments (CA) and Semester-End Examinations. Any shortfall in attendance
will have academic consequences, as was strictly enforced in the previous academic session.

To reinforce this requirement, an undertaking regarding mandatory attendance is being shared
with all students. Please ensure that it is duly filled and submitted at the time of your semester
registration.

We strongly urge you to complete your registration on time, clear any dues if applicable, and
begin attending classes from day one. Timely registration and consistent attendance are
essential for a smooth and successful academic journey.

Wishing you a productive and fulfilling semester ahead.

Prof. Abdul Rahman Khan
Chairman, Sub-Committee for Teaching, Learning and Evaluation




